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SCOPE 
This standard describes the requirements for Aerial Pre-Plans. Aerial Pre-Plans are an overhead 
layout of a parcel containing structure(s) that identifies specific first responder-related items to 
assist in effective management of emergency incidents and for the protection of occupants, 
responding personnel, property, and the environment. The Pre-Plan shall be developed in 
accordance with a format approved by the District. Pre-Plan symbols shall comply with the format 
approved by the District. 

GENERAL 
Aerial Pre-Plans may be required by the Fire Code Official in the following circumstances: 

• For new developments in WUI-FA

• Two or more new structures that are over three stories

• When Fire protection plans are required

• New strip malls

• New commercial structures over 5,000 sq. feet

Aerial Pre-Plans will not be required in the following circumstances: 

• New single family residences

• Substantial additions or alterations

http://www.mofd.org/

	SCOPE



